
  Barnesville City Council  

Special Meeting 

November 26, 2014 

 

Acting Mayor Jason Rick called this special meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  Members present 

were Council members Larry Davis, Jr, Jason Rick, Don Goedtke, Betty Strom and Cathy 

Enstad.  Others in attendance were, City Administrator Mike Rietz, City Attorney John 

Shockley, Police Chief Dean Ernst, and Patrol Officer Ryan Beattie.   

 

Acting Mayor Rick stated the only item on the special meeting was the property maintenance 

assessments for the Dennis Braton Property. 

 

Chief Ernst reported that while there was progress recently in cleaning up the property, there are 

still 4 items that are the subject of the various property maintenance violations that are still not in 

compliance. 

 

11-26-14-01  Motion by Mr. Goedtke and seconded by Ms. Strom to assess $8,000 in fines to the 

property for the four fines still not in compliance and that staff is directed to reduce the fine by 

$1,500 for each violation that is in compliance by December 22, 2014.  Motion carried. 

 

 

Acting Mayor Rick adjourned the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

Submitted by:       Attest: 

 

 

 

________________________    __________________________ 

Michael Rietz       Jason Rick 

City Administrator       Acting Mayor 

 

 

 


